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SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S 

February 20, 2012
Sanbornton Town Office

The Board of Selectmen convened in special session Monday, February 20, 2012, at 9:00 a.m. at the Sanbornton Town Office. Selectmen present: Dave Nickerson, Karen Ober.  Others present: Johnny VanTassel and Roy Clark, highway department

Fairpoint representatives: Eddie Mendoza, Ryan Taylor and Ernie Kangas

Meeting called to order at 9:00 am by chairman Nickerson.

1. –New business

a. Discussion by Fairpoint and the town re: right of ways for telephone poles on the new “Y” project. Also discussed were licenses for the poles. Fairpoint mentioned the letter that the town sent to PUC soliciting their help in getting these poles moved to the proper locations.

b. Discussion about easements and who should secure them. The town will work with Fairpoint and contact landowners for their permission to place poles on private property. Fairpoint will provide the town with the necessary paperwork to be signed and notarized.

c. Fairpoint and the town will discuss and set a date for another meeting to review the pole moving progress.

2. - No other discussions took place. Other business

a. The Selectmen talked with Fairpoint about providing either DSL or broadband phone service in the Knox Mountain area of town. Eddie Mendoza will review engineering plans and get back to the town with a letter advising us of the availability of the service.


3. Meeting adjourned at 10:30 am.

Dave Nickerson made a motion to adjourn the session at 10:30 a.m. and Selectmen Ober seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 
Respectfully submitted, 

Dave Nickerson, Chairman 
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